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Comments: I have been climbing for 3 years now, and I really look forward to getting out on the rock for a day

with my friends. Climbing is a physical and very social activity, and it strengthens bonds in the community. One of

our favorite climbing areas is in the Tonto National Forest, and if this measure is passed, we won't be able to

work with organizations like the Access Fund to ensure these climbing areas are safe for us and future

generations. Bolting climbs has been an acceptable practice for over 60 years, and bolts meet the national park

and wilderness area requirements. Bolts are absolutely essential as a safety system for climbing. Please don't

take away the climbing community's ability to maintain routes to keep them safe for all

  


